STATEMENT BY THE PERMANENT MISSION OF SINGAPORE AT THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR) OF JORDAN AT THE 45TH UPR WORKING GROUP, 25 JANUARY 2024

Mr President,

	Singapore welcomes the participation of Jordan in the UPR process and commends it on its progress since its 3rd review. 

Jordan has demonstrated commitment to include people with disabilities in all aspects of society. A National Policy to Guarantee the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (2020-2030) and a Ten-Year Strategy for Inclusive Education have been adopted. Singapore recommends that Jordan allocate sufficient resources to ensure the effective implementation of these National policy and strategy.

 We also welcome Jordan’s efforts to combat all forms of violence against women and raise awareness about women’s rights, as well as the Women’s Empowerment Strategy launched as part of Jordan’s Economic Mordernisation Vision (2022-2033). We recommend that Jordan continue its efforts to promote and protect the rights of women and girls, including to expeditiously update the Matrix of National Priorities for Strengthening the System for Protection against Gender-based violence and Domestic Violence and for the Protection of Children (2021-2023).

Thank you.
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